
 

    
   

 

TWE/ 

 

15 December 2022 

 

Dear Families 
 
Year 11 PRE Examinations – 16 – 23 January 2023 
 
As you may be aware the Year 10 PREs take place between the 16 - 23 January 2023. Students will receive 
individual timetables after the Christmas break highlighting where their exam will be, what time it starts and the 
length of the paper.     
 
Individual departments will prepare students in the build-up to the exam and ensure they are clear on the papers 
that they are sitting. We would ask you to encourage students to back this up by revising at home. There will be 
an assembly during the first week back after the Christmas break to highlight some of the revision techniques that 
they can use.  
 
Expectations around conduct during examinations in the Hall and classrooms will also be shared with students.  
 
If you have any questions or queries please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mr T West 
 


